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With schools starting earlier and earlier, summers are getting shorter and shorter. And this one was
certainly fast and furious. But we managed many new projects, exciting excursions, and the launch
of two new programs.

The Autistry Comprehensive Adult Program (ACAP)

began this summer. ACAP is comprised of four

interwoven programs: Education, Vocation, Life Skills, oo
and Physical Fitness. Together these programs provide a -
comprehensive learning experience that supports growth, !
maturation, and individuation. ACAP is designed as a 5-
day/week program and is funded by the Golden Gate
Regional Center. Clients may attend fewer days as fits
their schedules. It may be that a client has an internship
or employment 2-3 days a week and wants to supplement
with 2 or 3 days at Autistry. The program is flexible to
support the needs of the individual. ACAP launched in July supporting students attending the
College of Marin Summer Bridge course. Students learned to use public transportation and returned
to Autistry to do homework.

The Autistry staff is just as excited about ACAP as the students.
Students learn to Cook with Gabrielle (and who doesn’t want to cook
with Gabrielle Haggett-Molina!). She has designed a nutritious, fun, and
@ very yummy curriculum. Skills include meal planning, shopping, kitchen
L tool safety, hygiene, healthy nutrition, and, the ever-important kitchen

_ clean up.

Explore and Experience the Bay Area. He combines travel
training using public transportation (Golden Gate Transit, Marin
Transit, BART, and soon the SMART train) with exciting

adventures: kayaking, hikes in the redwoods, rock concerts, and ==
much more.

To encourage, support, and measure the acquisition of workplace
skills, Allison Mages is helping create the Autistry Skills Certification
Program. We offer certification in ShopBot, Laser Cutter, Soldering,
Sewing, Adobe Photoshop, Adobe lllustrator, Adobe Premiere Pro,
and many others. We hope to eventually recognize all micro-
competencies our students achieve at Autistry. These certificates
also give our students tangible experience to include on a resume.




We have also added the Autistry Professional Development
Program to our list of services. Our leadership team, Janet
Lawson, CEO, Dan Swearingen, COO and Sara Gardner,
Clinical Director have years (decades?) of experience working
with autistic teens and adults. Through seminars, workshops,
study groups, and presentations we will share our knowledge
and experience with professionals and families.

"=
Our next professional development seminar is: Working with the Autistic Client. Saturday,
September 16, 9am to 4pm. CE credits for psychologists, social workers, counselors and nurses
are available. More information available on the seminar page.

As this summer comes to a close we are looking forward to a busy, productive, and fun fall!





